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Who has made the biggest difference to you in the care system?
The Association of Directors of Children’s Services (ADCS) wants to try and change the way people think about the care system. Dave Hill, the president of ADCS, says ‘we know it isn’t perfect but I want to get an idea of the good things about being in care and how care can have a positive impact on children and young people’s lives.’  
We need your help to do this! Please help by describing who in the care system has made the biggest difference to you and why. This might be your foster carer, your social worker, a teacher or another child or young person you have met in care.
Wokingham Borough Council will send all your comments to ADCS, who will make it into a video to share at the ADCS Annual Conference in July. This is your chance to say what you think and celebrate the people who have made a difference to your life!
Please fill in the boxes below. We need to have your form back by Wednesday 25th May.
	Your name:
	

	Your age:
	

	The name of the person who has made the biggest difference to you is:
	

	This person is your…….
 (foster carer, teacher etc):
	

	How have they made a difference to you? 



Share your views

Please email your completed form to Sherrie Newell: sherrie.newell@wokingham.gov.uk

Or post it to: Sherrie Newell, Children’s Services, Wokingham Borough Council, Shute End, Wokingham, RG40 1BN
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